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To: orlova@un.org 

From: Natalie Kushko <natashakush@gmail.com> 

Date: 12/06/2014 04:55PM 

Subject: Ukraine Statement 

Mr. Chair, Ukraine would like to thank all the parties for the effective and 

constructive work this week on complex issues of implications of review and 

adjustments, which is a part of agenda item 11a.  At the same time, we want to 

register our disappointment that no chance where give to the Parties during this week 

to have a substantive discussion on the first part of the agenda item 11a  namely 

Implications related to accounting and reporting issues. Due to the fact that NO time 

was allocated to discuss the issues on implications related to accounting and reporting 

issues, Parties did not have a chance to move forward on the substantive issues in the 

text and reach an agreement. We want to express our sincere hope, that effective time 

management, in accordance with relevant SBI conclusion, would provide Parties with 

appropriate time to have substantive discussion on draft texts and it’s annexes and 

facilitate the decision here in Lima, under CMP guidance, which would allow 

expedited operationalization of the second commitment period.  I thank you Mr. 

Chair.         

 

Ukraine Delegation  

 
 

 


